COMMUNICATION C36
ITEM NO. 5

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

From: Rosemary Forte Santos
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 9:23 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc:
Subject: [External] Proposal of 2 Twelve Story Condos, 1 six storey and Row of Townhomes at Hawkview and Rutherford

To Whom it May Concern,

We have lived in the Vellore Woods subdivision for 20 years and we strongly oppose any development being
built in the proposed space let alone a development of this size. Traffic in our subdivision already makes it
crazy and difficult to come in or out of the subdivision. With the existing number of homes, new homes being
built on Comdel, the increasing number of kids getting their driver's license, and people driving through
subdivision to get to highway, we already have way too much traffic making it unsafe and inconvenient.

Thank you,

Rosemary and Bryan Santos

Sent from Outlook
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